
From: Heather Moon <heatherlilacluna@gmail.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2022 11:00 AM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Rezoning for 1680 Dhu Varren  
 
 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
I recently received a Notice of Public Hearing for the 1680 Dhu Varren Site Plan and Rezoning.  The date 
was listed as “Tuesday, July 17’ and July 17 actually falls on a Sunday. 
 
More importantly, I just want to express my concern and disappointment about the development being 
planned for the north side of Ann Arbor.  I have lived in Ann Arbor for almost 20 years.  One of the 
beautiful things about Ann Arbor, and the north side in particular, are the number of green spaces that 
still exist in this city.  It’s one reason why many people choose to live here.  I also appreciate that Ann 
Arbor seems to be committed to environmental concerns, however choosing to allow a development 
that would be taking away more trees and greens space seems to be moving backwards.  And being a 
resident of Arrowwood, I also can’t help question if this development would be happening so close to a 
neighborhood that didn’t include residents representing a diverse mix of ethnicities and lower incomes. 
So I am one Ann Arbor resident who is opposed to any further development of the land in this part of 
town. 
 
Thanks for hearing my concerns, 
Heather Moon 
2625 Arrowwood Trail 
Ann Arbor, MI 48105 
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